
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance 

 December 6th. 2019  @ Burton Grange Community Centre 

In attendance: 

Cllr Steve Green. Cllr Ken Richardson, Sue Fox, John Marshall, Gemma Conway, Tom Sheard, Brian Bell, 

Caroline Donovan, Christie McFarlane. 

 

1 
 

Apologies: 
Gavin Doxey, Blair Radford, Vicky Felton 

Actions 

2 Declarations of Interest: 
None 

 

3 Notes of the previous meeting: 

Moved as a correct record. 
Planter name plaque – Agreed to purchase 10 @ £4 + VAT 

 
 
CMcF 

4 Project Feedback: 

 Health Fair: Update on consultation and attendance figures, 30 winter warm 

packs & slippers given out. 16 Consultation surveys filled out, need to consider 
figures in more detail – Sub Group to meet in January 

 Flooding – Food packs well received, December 19th. ‘Flood Party’ at Burton 

Grange, £120 donated by businesses.  The chair thanked Sue and all Volunteers 
who helped, it was agreed the Chair thanked all by letter. 

 Community Payback – all work done. 

 Burton Grange play area – WAF agreed last mtg., repair work vandalised but 

now completed. 

 Monk Bretton Remembrance – well attended, supported by WA 

 Christmas Events – Carlton Lights, well attended but problem with non-licenced 

street vendors. 

 
 
 
KR, 
 C McF 
 
 
SG 

5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received: 

 Defibrillators in the Community - Agreed 

 Defibrillators in the Community – Extension of the Barnsley Cardiac Groups (Healthy 

Hearts) & Yorkshire Ambulance Service Project  - Agreed 

 

 
£1740 
 
 
£2160 

6 Funding & Finance: 

 Changes to petty Cash System: It was reported that changes had been made to 
the petty cash system, all petty payments would now be on a  BMBC Card. 

 Gate for Monk Bretton Memorial Park - Agreed 

 
 
 
£580 

7 Additional Items: 
Area Council Update: 
CD gave feedback on the activities undertaken and supported across the North East 
Area Council, she focused on grants and projects supported, 84 across 4 Ward 
Alliances, the report was discussed and received, CD thanked for her report. 

 
 
 
 
 

8 AOB: 

 Apologies: 

The situation was discussed and the commitment to the Ward Alliance was 

emphasised with the need for apologies to be sent to the Secretary. 

 

9 Date of Future meetings 

Next meeting will be held at Silverdale Community Centre, 

January 17th. 2020 @ 9:30 

 

 

Meeting closed by SG at 11am 


